
COVID-19 – Post-poned the Course in Person Centered Medicine

 

The Course in Person-Centered Medicine ( Viareggio 22-27 June 2020) is postponed to
September and will be realized online: 21-26 September 2020

The course in part of the International Program in Person- Centered Medicine 

info  www. personcenteredmedicineblog.wordpress.com
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